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Dear Parents and Carers 

Harvest Festival 

I’d like to advise you at an early stage in the term of a change to our Harvest Festival this 

year. Over the last couple of years there has been an increasing number of children who, for 

a variety of reasons, have been unable to participate in our celebration held on a Sunday.  

 

As a school, we feel strongly that we want all our children to be part of any celebration and 

so have made the decision to celebrate our Harvest this year on Friday 26th September at 

2.45pm. This will allow our harvest gifts to be part of the Church’s celebration and 

subsequent Harvest sale. Members of the congregation and local community are more than 

welcome to join us. We will be holding a collection during our celebration in aid of the 

Church.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at our first celebration of the year. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Linda W Smith 

Headteacher 
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